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HI Michael, 

Gaby Berger <gberger@avestahousing.org> 
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My name is Gabrielle Berger and I am the property manager for Pearl Place, where Lorraine King lives. 
Jerry Plourde asked me to follow up with you on a couple items from Lorraine's apartment inspection. On 
Friday, September 11 , 2009, between 12pm-3pm Atlantic Pest Solutions will be going back to Lorraine's 
apartment to follow up on the possible mice situation and to inspect for bed bugs. If they find evidence of 
bed bugs we will set up treatment for her apartment and the neighboring units. 

Also, Jerry asked me to relay to you that Jeff Haines, from Atlantic, was the tech who first inspected 
Lorraine's apartment for mice on 8/28/09. 

Can we get a copy of your report for our files? 

Thanks! 
Gaby 

Gabrielle Berger 

Property Manager 

Avesta Housing 

307 Cumberland Avenue 

Portland, ME 04101 

207-553-7780 ext. 272 

www.avestahousing.org 
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